
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Friday, December 23, 2022                                                                                    SWS/ACD/2022-23/63 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
With reference to circular number SWS/ACD/2022-23/59 and SWS/ACD/2022-23/62A, the 

reporting time for students of classes 9 and 10 will be 10:00 a.m. on 12th and 14th January, 

2023. Buses will ply accordingly. 

The dispersal will take place at 1:30 p.m. for the bus students and 1:50 p.m. for the pick-up 

students.  

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


